UPDATE- Mask Guidance in school

Sent 14 May 2021 10:00

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following the announcements earlier this week by the Government, The Department for
Education and Public Health England has released new guidance on the wearing of face masks in
schools.

From 17+ May students are no longer required to wear face masks in class or communal areas.
Face masks should still be worn on public or shared transport.

From 17+ May staff and visitors should continue to wear face masks in situations outside of
classrooms where social distancing is not possible (for example, when moving around in
corridors and communal areas).

If you have any questions regarding this latest advice please contact your child’s college leader
by phoning the school on 0121 464 3172 or by emailing enquiry@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk

Kind regards

Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre
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